

THIRD GRADE MR. SCHMIDT

Dear Third Grade LRE Families:

As you get ready to prepare for the start of third grade I am offering an alternative to shopping for supplies. I am asking families to send \$20 to school before/on the first day of school. This will be used to purchase most supplies required for the 2023-2024 school year. Any leftover money will be used for class parties or to restock anything we run out of.

Please Provide: a small pencil pouch, art smock (oversized t-shirt), and a pair of <u>basic</u> headphones or earbuds that will plug into a chromebook.

I will provide:

- School/home folder
- Subject area folders
- Quality #2 pencils
- Erasers
- Student sized scissors
- Glue sticks
- Loose leaf paper
- Composition notebook
- Dry erase markers
- Crazyons & color pencils
- Tissues

Please reach out to me for any questions or if you have concerns. Thank you for your support!

Mr. Schmidt
dschmidt@nscsd.org

Don't forget: bring a water bottle that is secure (water only) as well as a snack each day!

